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12 January 2016
Susan Email: fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Susan

Re Official Information Act Request

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 11 December 2015 to the Ministry of Health and
transferred from the Ministry to Auckland DHB on 15 December 2015 requesting the following

information:

Can you please send me statistics on the minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for which
patients were assessed and scheduled hip and knee total replacement surgery for 2014 and 2015?

This table outlines the information you have requested.

Surgery First Offered Date

01/07/2013 to 31/06/2014 Avg Min Max

Hip 69.6 22 100
Knee 70.7 29 100
Total Hip and Knee 70.2 22 100
01/07/2014 to 31/06/2015 Avg Min Max

Hip 70.0 32 100
Knee 69.4 38 100
Total Hip and Knee 69.6 32 100

Includes surgery booked patients and surgery completed patients and excludes cancellations, and
deferred medically, and not yet scheduled

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE
Chief Executive
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